
 

 

 

 

Woden Valley Soccer Club is looking for players and coaches, hopefully old WVSC Juniors, for an 

enterprise that will put Woden Valley back on the senior football map where it belongs.   

We are working towards entering a new team in Capital Football State League level 1 – 3* 

competition for season 2018.  

To fill this team we are now seeking expressions of interest for the following roles: 

 Coach 

 Assistance coach 

 Team manager 

 Players 

We especially want to hear from you if you wore the Blue and Red with pride and can make a 

contribution to your Club.  

The coach will also have the opportunity to guide the next generation of WVSC players as Technical 

Director – Junior Development. 

Woden Valley SC aspires to be the leading community sport club in the ACT.  It has gone through 

some exciting changes in recent years, with the introduction of junior NPL competitions, but our 

focus is still on two key areas: 

1. letting players of all levels enjoy football and  

2. providing development pathways for players who have the talent, ambition and desire to 

really push the limits of their potential.  

If you’re interested in making a difference and have the necessary experience, qualifications and 

desire to coach at this level, please get in touch with us by 10 October at admin@wvsc.org.au to tell 

us why you should be considered.   

 Interviews for coaches will be held in late October 

 Trials for players will start in late November  

 The team will be finalised by the start of 2018  

 

*For the 2018 season we’re aiming to place the team in either the State League 1, 2 or 3 

competitions, as deemed appropriate by the selection panel during trials and subject to acceptance 

by Capital Football. The minimum level will be State League 3. 
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